
News from the office... 
This year is off and going at NPA. We want to 
make this a great school year, so we need all 
of your help! We are going to put a suggestion 
box on the back table between the two front 

offices. We want you to put anything you 
would like to see changed or added! 

 

Please check your classroom for any Valen-
tines day parties happening. On February 

14th please wear red and white. 
 

We are getting ready to move VPK B class-
room back to the front of the school, and the 

threes class back into the big classroom! 
 

We just want to thank all of our parents for 
trusting us to take care of your precious chil-
dren, we love watching them all grow! Each 
and every one of them are special. You are 
doing a great job as parents, grandparents 

and caregivers. 
 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 
5:30. a late pick up fee will be applied to those 
who pick up after 5:30. The fee is $3/min. Al-

so, for every family you bring to NPA you get a 
$100.00 referral credit to your account!!  

 

Thank you for all your cooperation and sup-
port.  
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Important Dates  
February 14, 2019…………...Valentine Day Party 
February 18, 2019…….NPA Closed Presidents Day 

 
 
 

               
               
               

   
 
 
 
 
 

               
   

               
              

Please sign your child in /out daily on procare 
using your fingerprint. This is very important.  

Thank you 



 

 

 

February 

Birthday’s 

                                                                            

 
 

Happy 5th  

Birthday 

Dylan P 

2/26 

 



INFANT NEWS 

Welcome February! 

Some of our infant friends 

are learning to walk, crawl 

and stand. We are excited 

to say Charlotte and Nata-

lia are moving to the one’s! 
We would like to welcome 

Valentina to our room. 

Please remember to label 

all items. Please keep read-

ing to your child everyday. 

-Mrs. Ivy & Ms. Marissa  

 

ONES NEWS 

In the one’s we would like 
to welcome some new 

friendly faces, Charlotte 

and Natalia.  This month 

we will be learning about 

healthy habits! Our lesson 

plans will be based on den-

tal hygiene, and nutrition. 

We will be reviewing the 

letter’s u, v and w. Colors 
will be white, red and pink. 

Shapes will be octagon, 

rectangle and heart. 

Please label everything 

with your child’s first and 
last name. Thank you!  

-Mrs. Yudy 

TWOS NEWS 

 Hello February, the month of 

love. We will be learning a lot 

about healthy habits. We will 

teach the kids about health and 

safety, nutrition and the im-

portance of handwashing. We 

will also be focusing on colors 

white, red, and pink. Our num-

bers 3, 4 and 5. This is the month 

of love, so we will be doing a lot 

of Valentine day activities and 

preparing for our class Valentines 

day party! 

-Ms. Loissa 



THREEs NEWS  

Welcome February! This month we will 

be studying dental health, health, safe-

ty and nutrition.  

Our class will be having a Valentines 

day party on the 14th!  

I am very excited to be your child's new 

teacher! I have many years of experi-

ence and they are in good hands! 

-Mrs. Amy  

VPK A & B NEWS 

The VPK B class  has moved to the front 

classroom and we are excited to be back 

up front. We will continue to work on our 

sight word’s and number’s 1-30, to be pre-

pared for kindergarten. 

This month we are celebrating Dylan’s 5th 
birthday on February 26th. On February 

14th we will have our Valentine day dance 

and exchange card’s. Don’t forget to read 
every night to your kiddo’s. The more we 

read, the more we learn!  

-VPK Teachers 


